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Fermi3CEm Resource

From: Anne and Peter Bray [annebray@ameritech.net]
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 5:50 PM
To: Fermi3COLEIS Resource
Subject: Fw: Fermi III

 
 
--- On Wed, 1/11/12, Anne and Peter Bray <annebray@ameritech.net> wrote: 
 
From: Anne and Peter Bray <annebray@ameritech.net> 
Subject: Fermi III 
To: Fermi.3Coleis@nrc.gov 
Date: Wednesday, January 11, 2012, 5:48 PM 

  
We are opposed to the construction of any more nuclear power plants.  They do not provide cheap electricity 
and they do leak toxic materials into the environment thus affecting all forms of life.   They both use and 
contaminate vast quantities of water, which would be better used for agriculture or left in situ.  There is still no 
known way of safely disposing of the toxic wastes.  Haven't General Electric's faulty designs caused enough 
damage already?  The Palisades has recently been downgraded due to failure to address safety issues and the 
Besse Davis Plant is well known to be a danger from cracked cement in the casing.  Also hasn't Lake Erie 
endured enough insult already. 
Please abandon this project.   
Thank you. 
Anne and Peter Bray. 
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